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VBS NEWS 

A very special word of “Thanks” to everyone who helped 

with this year’s VBS.  The smiles on the faces of the 

children, parents, and grandparents reinforced that the 

children enjoyed the week. The truth about Jesus was 

proclaimed in a very simple but straight forward way.  We 

had seven children make decisions to accept Christ.   

We ended the week with a total enrollment of 147.  We 

averaged 125 each night.   

We received an offering of $330, which will be given to 

CHARM. They will use it to minister to children in the 

campgrounds in Townsend this summer. 
 

Church Plant - Pleasant Grove @ College St. 
If you would like to learn more about the progress of the 

new church plant, please view the Facebook page:  

“Pleasant Grove At College  Street”.  Currently, the 

church plant is meeting every week for small groups or 

worship service.   

The church plant is planning to launch weekly worship 

services beginning in August 2017.    

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, July 9th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bob England & Stanley Janeway 

2nd Service Scott Emert 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

Ordination ServiceOrdination ServiceOrdination ServiceOrdination Service    

As most of you know, Pleasant Grove has started a new 

church plant in Maryville called Pleasant Grove @ 

College St.  Ashley Bramblett will be serving as our start 

up pastor.  The Deacons have made a recommendation 

that we ordain Ashley to the gospel ministry.  This will 

take place Sunday, July 16th at 6:00 PM in the church 

sanctuary. 

    



PAVILION REPAVILION REPAVILION REPAVILION RESERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONS    
Are you in need of a fun place to host a Sunday School 

party, a birthday party, or a family get-together?  The 

pavilion is an excellent outdoor venue.   
 

It is equipped with a covered patio, kitchen with stovetop, 

microwave, and refrigerator.   Bathroom facilities are 

available as well as extra tables and chairs.   
 

If you would like to reserve the pavilion, please contact the 

church office at 977-1526.  You will need to stop by the 

office prior to your event to pick up the keys for the 

bathroom and kitchen.   

News FNews FNews FNews Frrrrom Bostonom Bostonom Bostonom Boston    

Please keep Jason Tallent and his family (wife Micah; 

sons-Ethan and Evan; daughters-Olexis and Olissa) in 

your prayers as they are settling into Boston.  They are 

living in Bookline Village.   

Also, remember their oldest daughter Olivia, as she will be 

attending Arkansas State University this Fall.  The Tallent 

family has asked that we pray “God would give them 

favor in the eyes of the people in Boston!” 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

YWG Breakfast Sat. July 8th 8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. July 10th 6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. July 16th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. July 23rd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

Sun. July 30th Both AM 

Services 

 

Teacher Appreciation 
We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 13th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.   
 

WMU JUNE MISSION PROJECT 

This month we will be participating in the “Pack a Pack” 

program sponsored by the Chilhowee Baptist Center. The 

Baptist Center expects to distribute around 350 backpacks 

this year.  A list of supplies will be distributed to each of 

the Sunday School classes and listed below.   

Backpacks need to be turned in by July 9th.   Backpacks 

for 2nd - 5th   grades are the most needed.   

Please place backpacks on the table to the left of the 

Sunday School office door.  CBC is also in need of new 

socks and underwear for children, K-12.  They ask that 

you please do not put the socks and underwear inside the 

backpacks.  They are also receiving calculators this year.   

These will be given to the school system and will be 

distributed to the students who need them.   

Thank you for your help in this ministry.  Please be in 

prayer for this ministry and for the clients that receive the 

backpacks.  The primary goal is to share Christ with those 

that come through the doors and to encourage them in 

their walk with the Lord.   

Here is a list of the supplies needed for backpacks: 
 

K-1st Grade Students 
 

2nd – 5th Grade Students 

1  box of Crayola crayons (24 count) 1  box of Crayola crayons (24 count) 
2  glue sticks 2  glue sticks 

1  pencil box 1  pencil box 

1  pair of scissors 1  pair of scissors 
1  pkg of pencils (20-24 count) 1  pkg of pencils (20-24 count) 

2  preschool tablets 1  ruler 

1  pkg erasers 3  pocket folders w/t brads 
1  box Kleenex 2  pkgs wide rule paper 

1  bottle hand sanitizer 1  three ring binder (1or2 inch) 

  1  pkg washable Crayola markers 

6th-8th Grade Students 
 

1  pkg erasers 

2  pkgs wide rule paper 1  bottle hand sanitizer 

1  three ring binder (1or2 inch)   

2  composition books (spiral) 9th-12th Grade Students 
 

1  ruler 1  three ring binder (1or2 inch) 

1  pkg of pencils (20-24 count) 2  composition books (not spiral) 

2  glue sticks 2  highlighters 
1  pkg erasers 6  pocket folders w/t brads 

6  pocket folders w/t brads 1  pkg erasers 

2  pkgs ink pens (one black,one red) 1  pkg of pencils (20-24 count) 
1  pkg of Crayola markers or colored  

pencils 

2  pkgs college rule paper 

3  pkgs ink pens (one black, one red, one 

blue) 

 

 


